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Hello Everyone 
 
The first week of Term 1B is over and we are 
fast approaching the Christmas period. Details 
of what is planned will be sent out shortly.  
 
Please note in your diary Tuesday 7th 
December the evening for the Nativity which 
will feature EYFS and Key Stage 1.  
 
Here is an update of things that have 
happened at the end of Term 1A. 
 
Harvest Assembly on Friday 22nd October.  As 
usual there were lots of parents who came to 
see their children take part in our assembly.   
It was also lovely to welcome Father Ernest to 
this assembly and to help us give thanks for 
the food we 
are lucky 
enough to 
have here on 
Ascension. 
The 
contributions 
of fresh fruit, vegetables and bread donated 
for our harvest table was much appreciated. 
Parents, students and staff also out did 
themselves with the contributions for the 
bring and share lunch, so thank you to you all 
too. 

Our annual Sports Day was held on Sunday 
24th October and what a great occasion it was. 
It is always lovely to see the team spirt 
amongst the houses and the support given to 
the students by the parents cheering them on. 
Having witnessed 
a number of 
sports days over 
the years in my 
career, none have 
felt as special as 
TBS sports days. 
The organisation 
and preparation 
for this takes lots 
of time and effort. 
Thank you to Mr 
Duncan and his PE 
team and as I said 
on the day thanks 
are also extended 
to all those who helped and supported us in 
any way with this.  
A great big well done and many 
congratulations to CRONKS the winning team 
this year! 
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Today we held our first Pastoral and 
Celebration assembly.  Mr Duncan led the first 
part of the assembly sharing with the school 
the importance of friendship.  Our Star of the 
Term (1A) certificates was then presented by 
Father Ernest who was invited to this 
assembly. This was followed by the House 
Point cup being awarded to DAMPIERS for 
having the highest House Point total for Term 
1A. 
Well done to all the students achieving 
awards today. To the rest of the students: 
make it your mission to be in the line-up for 
next term. 
 
Updates on what’s happening next week: 
 
Monday 8 November – Hayley will be in to 
administer nasal flu vaccines to the Nursery 
and Primary students.  Those students who 
are 12 years and over are eligible for the 
injection if they are high risk e.g. frequent 
chest infections and parents should contact 
the hospital to arrange for the vaccine.  
 
Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th November 
Rob the Dentist will be in for his routine 
dental checks with the students in the 
mornings. As is normal practice you will be 
contacted by Rob if there are any problems.  
Some of our students will also be seen by the 
Educational Psychologist (Carolyn Kewn) this 
week. If your child is involved you will have 
received a letter about it. We will keep you 
informed with the outcome of these visits. 

 

Friday 12th November 
is Children in Need day, 
as usual this will be a 
non-uniform day for a 
donation that will go to 
the charity.  
On a final note I would 
just like to inform you 
that since the start of 
the new school year we 

have been working hard on student welfare 
and safeguarding and have reviewed our 
policies, procedures and roles and 
responsibilities.   As in any school the safety 
and well-being of all our students is our 
number one priority.  If you have any 
questions, queries or concerns then please do 
get in contact with us here at school.  Our 
doors are always open. 
 
That’s it for now.  
Mrs Maggott 


